March 29, 1994

James Madison 1944 E. 72nd Kansas City, MO 64132

Dear James:

On behalf of the Nicodemus Historical Society and the Nicodemus Homecoming Committee we cordially invite you and your members to Nicodemus for the 116th Annual Emancipation Celebration. (July 29, 30, 31)

We will try and coordinate activities that include the history of the buffalo soldiers and would like your participation. We hope that you can bring your items to sell and be present to answer questions and tell stories, etc. for all the visitors. We are planning a successful 3 day event. We can reserve rooms for your group, however, there is no money to pay your fees. We are sure that with the sell of promotional items it will be well worth you while.

Sincerely,

Angela Bates, President